
GNSO Council chat 1 November 2017 Part I 

 

 Marika Konings:Welcome to Part II of the GNSO Council meeting on 1 November 2017 
  Heather Forrest:Thank you everyone for your trust and confidence. I will do my very best for you this year. 
  Stephanie Perrin:my apologies for being late, I had to go in search of coffee 
  Stephanie Perrin:I hope that you can note me in the rollcall 
  Heather Forrest:Noting Keith, Michele and James in the Q 
  Nathalie Peregrine:Yes, thank you, Michele covered for you. 
  Mary Wong:As staff supporting the EC and EC Administration, I can say we are happy to brief the Council at your earliest convenience on the 
EC, and what it means to be a Decisional Participant. 
 

 


